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Roger Quillen Re-elected as Chairman and Managing Partner of
Fisher Phillips

News

6.09.14 

ATLANTA, GA (June 9, 2014) – The three-member Management Committee of Fisher Phillips, one of

the nation’s leading labor and employment firms representing employers, has re-elected Roger K.

Quillen to serve as its Chairman and the firm’s Managing Partner.

Quillen, whose new term began June 1, has served on the Management Committee continuously

since 1997 and has been the firm’s Chairman and Managing Partner since 1999. He joined the firm in

1980. The Chairman and Managing Partner is elected to serve a three-year term.

The Management Committee works with the Chairman and Managing Partner and serves as a board

of directors for the 31-office labor and employment law firm. Each committee member is elected to

a three year term in staggered elections.

Quillen also has been named one of "The Nation's 100 Most Powerful Employment Attorneys" by

Human Resources Executive Magazine every year since 2009.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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